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August 19, 2025 

 

 

Colton Leonard 

City of Bryant 

Planning and Development 

210 SW 3rd Street 

Bryant, AR 72022 

 

 

 

Subject: Final Plat – 5901 Lombard Road, Bryant, AR (Lombard Heights) 

     (Parcel #840-11625-028) 

 

Dear Colton, 

 

On behalf of our client, Southern General Contractors, I am formally requesting staff of the City of Bryant review 

for the Final Plat of Parcel #840-11625-028 located at 5901 Lombard Road, Bryant, AR.  

 

We would like to be included in the September 8th Planning Commission Meeting at 6:00 P.M. We thank you for your 

review and look forward to addressing any comments. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns, or if I can be of any further assistance. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hope 
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